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Senate Bill 1015 risks overregulating Oregonians, threatening individual freedoms 

and burdening businesses with unnecessary costs. It could strain the state’s 

economy, especially for small enterprises and rural communities, while adding fiscal 

pressure without clear funding. The bill’s necessity is questionable, potentially 

duplicating existing laws and lacking proven effectiveness or public support. Oregon 

needs practical, liberty-respecting solutions—not untested mandates. Lawmakers 

should reject SB 1015 and prioritize stability over bureaucracy. 


